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Welcome to the first bulletin for TAUP 2023, 
 

the XVIII International Conference on Topics in Astroparticle and Underground Physics 
(TAUP2023) will be held in the beautiful city of Vienna. The conference will take place from 28th 
August to 1st September 2023 at the University of Vienna. The conference is jointly organized 
by the Institute of High Energy Physics of the Austrian Academy of Sciences, the Technische 
Universität Wien, Universität Wien, Universität Innsbruck and Comenius University Bratislava. 
 
The purpose of TAUP2023 is to bring together theorists and experimentalists working in 
Astroparticle Physics to review and discuss the status and prospects of cosmology and particle 
physics, dark matter and dark energy searches, gravitational waves, neutrino physics and 
astrophysics, high energy astrophysics and cosmic rays.  
 
We invite you to join us on TAUP2023, present talks or posters, have a lively discussion, and 
meet new or known people. We particularly would like to encourage the active participation of 
young researchers in the field, and we plan to publish peer-reviewed proceedings.  
 
The call for registration and abstract submission is open and can be found at the conference 
website taup2023.hephy.at in respective sections. On the website also listed all needed 
information about travel, social and public events and the satellite workshop “EXCESS23” 
(registration and abstract submission are open). Any inquiries concerning TAUP2023 are very 
welcome. These can be directed to taup2023@oeaw.ac.at. In case of questions regarding 
registration, hotels and letters for a visa, please write to	taup2023@austropa.at.	

Key dates 
Abstract submission  Closes 1st May 2023 
Early registration € 550 (incl. coffee breaks, social events) Closes 1st July 2023 
Full registration € 580 (incl. coffee breaks, social events) Closes 15th August 2023 

 
We are looking forward to welcoming you to Vienna,    
TAUP local organizing committee 

 
 

 


